
HOLY FAMILY Progression in Prayer and Liturgy 

 R 1 2 3 4 5 6 

Prayer 

Ritual lunchtime and 
home time prayer  
 
Recognise Hail Mary 
 

Our Father 
 
To know the Hail 
Mary 
 

Children’s own 
prayers: giving thanks 
 

Children’s own 
prayers: saying sorry. 
Be familiar with the 
Act of Contrition: 
O my God 
Because you are so 
good I am very sorry 
that I have sinned 
against you and by 
the help of your 
grace I will not sin 
again. 
Amen 

Children’s own 
prayers: praise and 
adoration 

Eucharistic Prayer 
The Lord be with you. 
R/ And with your 
spirit. 
Lift up your hearts. 
R/ We lift them up to 
the Lord. 
Let us give thanks to 
the Lord our God. 
R/ It is right and just. 

To be familiar with 
the elements of the 
Rosary – know the  
Hail Mary 
Our Father 
Glory Be  
 

Gesture 
Close eyes 
Join hands for prayer 
Sign of the cross 

Sign of peace Genuflect Gestures for 
receiving Holy 
communion/blessing 

Stand, sitting and 
kneeling in Mass 

Gospel - the Word of 
God pierce our mind, 
lips, and hearts 

Show reverence 
during Mass. 

Scripture 

To hear key stories – 
Christmas  
Easter 

To be familiar with 
and retell key stories 
–  
Christmas 
Easter 

To know that there is 
an Old and a New 
testament 

To understand that 
the New testament 
starts with the four 
Gospels 

To use the 
Wednesday word. 

To locate scripture 
with guidance 

To locate scripture 
independently 

Leadership 

 Understand why and 
light a candle. 

To read prayer in 
class Mass 

Preparation: to set 
out the cloth, candle 
and artefacts 

To read scripture and 
bidding prayers in 
class mass 

To plan and lead class 
worship with 
guidance on scripture 

To lead whole school 
assembly. To plan 
and lead 
independent class 
worship 

Response to 
the Word 

Amen at the end of 
prayer 

Response to the 
Peace –  
‘Peace be with you 
(and with your spirit) 

Response to the 
Peace –  
‘Peace be with you 
(and with your spirit) 

Response to the 
Gospel of the Lord –  
‘Praise to you Lord 
Jesus Christ’ 

On preparation of 
the gifts: 
‘Blessed be God 
forever.’ 

Lamb of God, you 
take away the sins of 
the world, have 
mercy on us. 
Lamb of God, you 
take away the sins of 
the world, have 
mercy on us. 
Lamb of God, you 
take away the sins of 
the world, grant us 
peace. 

Lord, I am not worthy 
that you should enter 
under my roof, 
But only say the word 
and my soul shall be 
healed. 

 


